Darcy and Florian Fautz
7 Chamberlain Street
London NW1 8XB

Tel: 02074490488

Catherine Bond

Principal Planner, Conservation and Heritage
London Borough of Camden

Town Hall

Judd Strest

London WC1H 8ND

Application Reference: 2015/6699/P

3 April 2016

Dear Catherine,

We are writing to strongly object to the above planning proposal, and hope the local planning
authority will refuse both the planning and listed building consent applications.

The unit has been installed on a chimney on our party wall and is in very close proximity to our roof
terrace. it is not a traditional feature for a listed house and is unsightly. It can be seen from our
garden and roof terrace.

The purpose of this unit is not to have better ventilation for an open fireplace but rather to aid in the
extraction of smoke and smells for the professional indoor grill which is installed in the kitchen of 6
Chamberlain Street. This means that the unit will be used year round.

When the unit is in use there will be cooking fumes and possibly grease which will come out of the
unit. Since the extractor fan is so near to our terrace door we will not be able to open the door
when it is on due to the noise and smells. This terrace door is the only means we have to get air
into our son’s bedroom which means in warmer weather he will not be able to use his room.

Thank you for considering our viewpoint in making your decision.

Sincerely,

Darcy Fautz Florian Fautz



